
 

 

 

TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the North Port Commission  

THROUGH: A. Jerome Fletcher II, ICMA-CM, MPA, City Manager  

FROM:  Trish Sturgess, Assistant Director, Parks & Recreation 

CC:  Juliana B. Bellia, Assistant City Manager 

  Sandy Pfundheller, Parks & Recreation Director 

SUBJECT: Parks & Recreation Advisory Board Meeting, July 18, 2024, Action items 

DATE:   July 23, 2024 

 

During the Parks & Recreation Advisory Board Meeting on July 18, 2024, the following actions were taken by the 
Board: 

➢ A motion was made by Board Member Gray, seconded by Board Member Vice Chair Jackomin, to support 
the funding of a new Parks and Recreation Master Plan.  The motion carried unanimously by voice vote. 
 

➢ A review of recent and upcoming Parks & Recreation events and City Commission Agenda Items was 
provided. 

Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 
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